
The IEEE Power Electronics Society (PELS) is seeking a new 

Editor-in-Chief (EiC) 

for IEEE Power Electronics Magazine (MPEL) 

IEEE Power Electronics Magazine (MPEL) is accepting applications and nominations for the 
opening of Editor-in-Chief, starting from January 2025. 

IEEE Power Electronics Magazine publishes peer reviewed articles related to power 
electronics and its applications which encompass the effective use of electronic components, 
application of control theory and circuit design techniques, and the development of analytical 
tools used in efficient and effective energy conversion, control, utilization, and conditioning 
of electric power. With a focus on industry readership, the magazine topics include 
publication of new trend technologies that are being pursued by industry, design practices and 
case studies, considerable number of state-of-the-art surveys tutorials, and non-technical 
contributions: news about society activities, interviews, and historical articles.  

More information of the magazine and other PELS publications can be found at: 
https://www.ieee-pels.org/publications/ and the magazine’s website at https://www.ieee-
pels.org/pels-magazine/. 

The MPEL Editor-in-Chief is a paid remote, independent contractor position requiring full 
dedication for the success of the magazine. The incumbent is expected to provide their own 
workplace equipment, internet, phone, and workplace environment. The duties include but are 
not limited to developing an annual editorial calendar and media kit, soliciting articles per the 
calendar and themes, attending conferences, organizing awards, and obtaining peer reviews 
through ScholarOne for every article. In addition, the EiC publishes timely and industry 
relevant articles in each issue, organizes or directly contributing to column articles, society 
news, marketing/advertisement, and promotions in various avenues. The EiC also oversees 
and contributes to the magazine’s website. The EiC is accountable to the magazine advisory 
board. Strong editing skills are a must. 

The deadline for receipt application materials is August 1, 2024. Please include the 
following information in a cover letter (within 3 pages) containing: 

1) Motivation/Vision and statement for MPEL Editor-in-Chief

2) Prior experience on Editorial Boards in IEEE or other publishers

3) Prior experience dealing with Comms departments of companies

4) A Resume/CV

5) Names and contact information of three references

Interviews may be held with short listed candidates. 

All application materials should be sent by email to: Mary Beth Schwartz,  IEEE PELS 
Publications Administrator, marybeth.schwartz@ieee.org, by August 1, 2024. 
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